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English translation  

 

Ethical approval of the paper 

According to the ethics committee review process, the paper entitled“A drop in 

platelet counts is associated with bloodstream infection in patients with sepsis or 

septic shock”was submitted for review, We  agreed that it conform to the principles 

of the CFDA、GCP、ICH-GCP、declaration of Helsinki and the requirement of the 

medical ethics and the relevant laws and regulations, not to the safety of the subjects, 

the research scope of influence or scientific quality, suitable for quick review 

process,.The audit conclusion agreed to conduct clinical research. 

                                            Ethics Committee 

                                                    April 7, 2021 
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